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Notice to Competitors #2 

 

The PRO and Chief Umpire have received the following request: 
 
“I am competing In The WWMRT this week in Annapolis and I am writeing to request for an 
expection from SI B4.11 : Prohibited items: “The use of electronic or navigation equipment” 
 
I use a voice amplifier to comunicate with my team on the water. It is just a mic and a small 
speaker that i wear. It can not receive any signal - it just only function is to amplify my voice a 
little bit so the rest of the team can hear me. This is nessesary for me as I have damage on my 
voice. It is a little bit like my version of a hearing aid. It does not give me any advantage - it can 
just compensate a bit for the fact that I dont have a normal voice function. 
 
I therefore ask for permission to sail with it during the regatta this week.  
 
I was granted permission last week on the WWMRT In San Francisco and last year on the 
event In Copenhagen. 
 
Hopeing for the permission and looking foreward to a great event. 
 
BR Kristine Mauritzen  
Team Those Seagulls” 
 

Reply: 
 Approved, in accordance with SI Addendum B1.2. 
  

On behalf of the OA, umpires, and RC 
Sandy Grosvenor, PRO 


